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September 8, 1988

Mr. Leland C. Rouse, Chief
Fuel Cycle Safety Branch

,

Division of Industrial and
Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS .

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Re: Radiological Surveys of Shieldalloy's Camoridge, Ohio
and Newfield. New Jersey Sites

Dent Mr. Rouse:

Shieldalloy Metallurgical Corporation has provided us with
your letter of July 27, 1988 enclocing the Oak Ridge Associated
Univesities (ORAU) survey report of Shieldalloy's cambridge
facility along with the results of your staff review. ERT has
been commissioned to plan a comprehensive tadiological survey of
the site as required by the enclosure of your letter.

Shieldalloy has also forwarded to ERT a copy of the survey
report of Shi31dalloy's Neufield f M ility ?repared by ORAU and
cent by Mr. John Kinneman of Region I on August 9, 1988. ERT has
been asked t: prepare a plan in order to clean up the Newfield
site where radiologically necessary. As part of this plan, we
are prepar u.y an outline f or a radiological survey to be
conducted at the facility atter completion of the cleanup
activities ia order to monitor the effectiveness of the cleanup
oporation.
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Mr. Leland C. Rouse, Cheif
Page Two
September 8, 1988

i

It is desirable that the two surveys for Newfield and
Cambridge match the techniques and principles used by your
consultant ORAU. We therefore propose to visit with Mr. J. D.
Berger of ORAU on September 19, 1988 in order to obtain his
informal tochnical input to our survey outlines. We would
appreciate your indicating your agreement to this visit by return
telecopy. Our telecopy number is 508-369-0721,

ine rely yours,

.

D . Raymond E. Holmes
Vice President
Chief Engineer

' REH/r

cc: Mr. George T. Campbell - Shieldalloy
Mr. John Fillo - ERT
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